Debra Thompson

S e ——
From: pcoc@alaskan.com
Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 10:05 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: Seasonal Tax Rate
Attachments: Seasonal tax rate.docx

Dear Assembly.

Attached is a letter from the Chamber not in favor of the seasonal tax rate. If you have any questions, please don’t
hesitate to reach out. Thanks!

Mindy Lopez
Chamber Admin
772-3646



PETE RSBURG

CHAMBER OF COMMERCE

Dear Assembly.

As a Chamber board we would like to express that we are against the seasonal sale tax rate for
businesses. If you have any further questions, please contact the Chamber at 772-3646.

As always, thank you for you time and dedication. You are greatly appreciated.

Mindy Lopez
Chamber Admin



